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November 1, 2022 

What the CareAdvantage D-SNP Transition Means for the HPSM Network 

 

Dear provider, 

 

Have you heard the news? Changes to the CareAdvantage program are coming in 2023 and we 
want to make sure our provider network is prepared.  

 

Join the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) staff to learn about what these changes mean 
for our members, for our network, and more. RSVP here: https://bit.ly/HPSMDSNP  

 

We recently partnered with the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) to discuss this 
transition and why it was happening. Whatʼs different about our presentation is it will cover 
new benefits for CareAdvantage members, new requirements, and more essential details 
about the transition relevant to our network. The webinars will be held at noon and 6pm on 
Tuesday, November 15th, and at noon on Thursday, November 17th. Providers only need to 
attend one session.  

 

You can review slides from the presentations with DHCS here: 
https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/email-
documents/dhcsdeck102022.pdf  

 

Please contact HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org with any questions. 

 

Thank you,  

HPSM Provider Services 
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